Presidente de Mexico
Andrés Manuel López Obrador
Plaza de la Constitución S/N
Centro, Cuauhtémoc
06066 Ciudad de México
CDMX, MEXIKO
Dear President,

The murder of environment and indigenous rights activist Julián Carrillo in October of 2018 and the lack of rapid reaction on the part of officials is very troubling.
As I am deeply concerned about the human rights situation for people who care for our planet and the environment in Mexico, I urge you to ensure their protection through a preventive public policy, to prevent further killings, and to combat structural causes so that they can carry out their work without fear of reprisals.

Yours sincerely,

